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The members of the LLRC in 2010-2011 were Selin Acar, Akim Adekpedjou, Michael 
Bruening, Jun Fan, Gearoid MacSithigh, Edward Malone, Arpana Murthy, Thomas 
Schuman, Hong Sheng, Any Stewart, Alexey Yamilov, and Margaret Trish 
 
Carol Brown served as recording of minutes. 
 
The LLRC held two meetings in 2010-2011. 
 
Meeting 1. Daniel Tauritz was LLRC chair from Fall 2008 to Spring 2010. His term 
ended in May 2011. Thus, LLRC had to elect a new chair who was a tenured Associate 
Professor or higher. Thus, the LLRC met on October 4, 2010, from 1:00 to 2:25 PM. 
Members decided to conduct the election for a new chair by email because there were 
not enough eligible members in attendance on October 4. Edward Malone was later 
elected chair in an email ballot. In his capacity as acting chair at the October 4 meeting, 
Andy Stewart provided information about LLRC’s history and purpose to LLRC 
members. He also discussed plans for remodeling the library when funds are available. 
Maggie Trish discussed the journal pruning process and gave an update on the library’s 
efforts to convert VHS tapes to DVD. 
 
Meeting 2. The Missouri S&T LLRC met a second time on February 16, 2011, from 
8:30 to 9:30 AM. Andy Stewart provided an overview of the library’s budget and 
financial situation. After much discussion, LLRC members decided to draft a letter of 
concern to the Provost about funding for the library. In April, the letter was sent to the 
Provost, who responded that he had already asked the Chancellor for $100,000 in 
additional funding for the library. Also at the February meeting, Maggie Trish gave 
updates on the journal pruning process and the VHS tape replacement process. 


